
 
Frequently Asked Questions: 

In order to assist the public in understanding the challenges the Town faces in snow and ice removal, the following 

frequently asked questions (FAQ’s) and answers are provided. 

 

Question: When the snowplough goes by and clears my road, he also blocks my driveway with snow. Can I expect 

the Town to clear my driveway? 

 

Answer: Unfortunately, the answer is no. To clear all of the driveways within the Town would take one piece of 

equipment approximately 15 days, this is beyond the scope and resource capability of the Town. 

 

Various private contractors provide this service; please consult the Chamber of Commerce or the local telephone 

directory for a list of service providers. 

 

Question: When is the best time to clear my driveway and sidewalk? 

 

Answer: If possible, wait until the ploughs have made their passes on your side of the road. 

 

Tip: You may find it helpful to dump snow from your driveway to the left (facing your home). In this way the 

snowplough will hit only road snow and will not redeposit your driveway's shovelled snow back into your driveway. 

Please do not deposit ice, snow or debris, onto the street, which may obstruct and create hazards.  

 

Question: Do the snowploughing crews work at night? 

 

Answer: Yes. Ploughing and sanding crews are available 24 hours a day. The hours they work depends upon the 

time of the day when it snows and the amount of snowfall. 

 

Question: Where should I place my snow? 

 

Answer: All snow should be placed within the confines of your property to avoid conflict with neighbours. Structure 

your snow storage early on by storing snow at the furthest points away from the areas you wish to keep clear. 

 

Question: I often hear that equipment is broken down and not available, is that true? 

 

Answer: Winter road maintenance can be taxing on crews and equipment. Obviously equipment does require repair 

from time to time, however, every effort is made to keep equipment up and running and well maintained at all times. 

 

Question: Is there anything I can do to help? 

 

Answer: Yes. After a snowfall, crews are often hampered by cars parked on streets, which block access for snow 

clearing equipment, this creates time delays and can be hazardous. Please ensure that vehicles parked on streets or 

boulevards do not exceed the 24hr period as allowed per Part 6, Section 19(b) of Traffic Regulations Bylaw No. 1546. 

Part 8, Section 35 of Bylaw No. 1546 allows impound of any vehicle without notice if it is obstructing snow removal. 

 

The Town cannot accept responsibility for damage to vehicles parked on streets or boulevards during snow removal 

operations. 

 

Safety 

Please caution your children not to play in the snow banks and snow piles as this can lead to a potentially dangerous 

situation. The snowplough operators cannot see tunnels carved in the snow. 

 

Sight lines 

Please do not pile your snow at the end of your driveway, as this may obscure your line of sight when exiting your 

driveway. 

http://www.creston.ca/files/File/Bylaws/__Traffic%20Regulations-1546(1).pdf

